
St. Thomas’ School News 

13.11.20 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

 

This week was a week for remembering. All of the children 

were able to pay their respects to the fallen on 

Wednesday 11th November. Classes were taught about 

Remembrance Day and shared a service that was put 

together by class 5 and Reverend Janet Pitman. Class 5 children laid crosses on the war 

graves that are in the grounds of St. Thomas’ Church. 

Everyone looked fabulous in their pyjamas on Friday as part of our fundraising for Children in 

Need. This is just one of many charities that we support throughout the school year.      

 

                                                  

                                         

Events of the Week 

Week beginning  

16.11.2020 

16.11.2020 and 17.11.2020 

Parent’s Evening for all classes 

18.11.2020 

Deadline for school photograph 

orders 

20.11.2020 

Class 4 can return to school  

 



 

School Council 

  

‘Wear your Woolies ‘Day 

For Springhill Hospice 

Friday 11th December  

Go green (or red) and wear a festive 

themed Christmas jumper  

Donate £1(min) to Springhill Hospice for 

taking part 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent’s Association 

Friday 27th November will be a non-uniform 

day in exchange for donations from the 

annual Christmas Hamper. Donations are 

to be brought into school on this day, so 

that they can be quarantined before 

being made into hampers to raffle. 

 

Christmas Cards 

 

 

Children can still bring Christmas cards into school to hand out to their friends. However, it will 

be done slightly differently this year. Cards need to be posted in the school Mail box by Friday 

11th December. They will then be given out on Tuesday 15th December. 

From the office… 

Wisepay 

Please remember to order your child’s lunches by midnight on Sunday for the week following. 

Thank you. 

 

Children In Need 

Thank you for supporting this appeal. We raised a total of £145.57. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Times Table Rockstars and Numbots 

The league tables are back up and running. Well done to everyone who is working hard to improve 

themselves. 

Numbots Effort Table 

 1st  2nd  3rd 

Class 1 Hope Frankie Isabella 

Class 2 Liam Zac Penelope 

Class 3 Darcy Elliot Poppy 

Class 4 Violet Joey Poppy 

Class 5 Helena Jasper Isaac 

 

Times Table Rockstars Speed (time is in brackets) 

 1st  2nd  3rd 

Class 3 Dougi (4.11)+ Elliot (8)+ Phoebe (9.84)+ 

Class 4 James (1.87)+ Samuel (2.73)+ Zak (4.41)= 

Class 5 Ben (1.19)= Monica (1.21)+ Daniel (1.3)+ 

 

Local Schools League Table 

Royton and Crompton 2.54 

St. Mary’s C.E. Primary School High Crompton 3.42 

St. John’s R.C. Primary  3.53 

Hollingworth Academy 3.58 

Heybrook Primary 3.74 

St. Peter’s C.E. Primary  4.38 

Crossgates Primary 5.05 

Hamer Primary 5.07 

 

St. Thomas’ are in 21st place with a score of 6.37 seconds. This is a two place rise.  

 

All year 4 children will be taking part in a times table check in the summer of 2021. This part of the 

Government’s testing and checking protocol for primary schools. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


